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                   Muller Road Middle School

1031 Muller Road

Blythewood, S.C. 29061

(803) 691-6851

May 14, 2014

Dear Cheer Enthusiast:

Of the many organizations that claim home to Muller Road Middle School, the cheerleading squad is one of the most important.  Approximately twenty girls spend countless after school and summer hours training, which involves conditioning and practicing routines and cheers that will effectively involve the student body and other crowd members in positively supporting various school teams.  

Each squad member bears the responsibility of covering the cost of shoes, warm-ups, camp clothing, and camp/ training.  The costs total an estimated $450.  It is because of the high costs associated with cheerleading that we are requesting your assistance.  Your support can help a Muller Road cheerleader afford costs associated with cheerleading, allowing them to be a part of a program that helps each participant to foster confidence, leadership, respect (for self and others), and civic-involvement.  A general squad donation can help to fund the purchase of equipment for practice and games (including megaphones, training mats, first aid kits, etc.) and awards for end of year celebrations. 
We are hoping that individuals, organizations, and businesses will sponsor individual girls or the squad.  If you are interested in giving your support, please list your company’s necessary information on the enclosed sheet.  The squad will proudly display your company’s name in the school yearbook at the end of the 2014-2015 school year.  As we start our new season and open the doors for many new athletes, we hope that you can open your hearts to support our program.

Thank you in advance for assisting our great athletes!

Let’s go Mustangs!

Catayah D. Clark, Head Cheer Coach
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